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July 21, 2011
To Whom It May Concern,

Regarding the BICSI Certification for I'TS design, the purpose of this letter is to offer a
reference for Mr. Rick Colaw with VDCS, Inc.

I have had the pleasure of working with Rick on numerous projects over a 25 year period.
His services have included everything from on-site plant repairs to larger, full scale
network cable and device installations. The most recent was the design and installation
of fiber network system that brought internet and voice services to a large section of
property at the Fairmont Scottsdale Princess. In this project, we Rick provided design
documents, scope of work documents and actual installation. This project well executed
and worked quite well.

If there are any additional questions of me, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely

Bob Ducy “7
Director of Engirfeering

The Fairmont Orchid
(808) 895-8698
Bob.ducy@fairmont
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